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	This month for October we had it at the Allen Youth Center which was a very good turnout for the month and was planned according to the book.  This event we had over 47 families that showed homebased-3rd grades.  The day consisted of a parent dialogic reading Pumpkin Jack to the group, carving pumpkins-providing carving tools for everyone, options on what to carve for the pumpkin; followed by a light lunch for everyone.  It was a great

